
 

 

Lancaster Public Library 

Display Case Policy 

 

The display cases in the Lancaster Public Library (LPL) are for the purpose of exhibiting 

library and community oriented educational, cultural, and recreational materials and 

are not to be used to promote any commercial, political or controversial causes. 

All postings must be approved by the Library Director. 

 

Neither the LPL nor the LPL’s Board of Trustees accepts responsibility for loss or 

damage to any exhibit/ display. 

  

Adopted by the Lancaster Public Library Board of Trustees at a public meeting in January 1990. 

Adopted as amended by the Lancaster Public Library Board of Trustees at a public meeting on 

June 13, 2019. 

Adopted as amended by the Lancaster Public Library Board of Trustees at a public meeting on 

January 12, 2023. 

 

 


